
Fourth Grade
Mrs. Langer’s

Hot Topics This Week

Message FROM Mrs. Langer

Reading: 
The Giver book study

Math: 
Common denominators, decimals, 
improper fractions

History: 
American reformers

Our last day of school is May 26, which is a half day! Our classroom library is missing many 
books that we started with from the beginning of the year… please check at home and return 
any of our classroom books! The inside cover should say Mrs. Langer and the level of the 
book! Thank you for all of the support this year!

Dates to Remember: May 17- Spirit Night @ Café Rio May 24- Field Day                       
May 26- Early Release/ Last day of school

May 15-19

Homework

There will be no more reading or spelling 
homework for the rest of the year!

The only homework due this week is-

Math:
TH- Test Corrections due tomorrow!

Writing:
Diary of a 4th Grader Memory book-
Due Friday completed with real pictures 
added (not drawn please!) 


